C List Letter
(for connecting with more distant acquaintances)

Dear Cal and Pam,

I’m so glad we connected again on Facebook recently. It’s been a few years since our last pick-up game of football. Thanks for the Christmas card and picture of your cute kids. Congratulations on your job promotion. I saw Pam’s article in CT last month. How does she juggle being a wife and mother with a career as a writer? Amazing!

I’ve heard FBM is a great church. Glad to know you are involved there. You are not old enough to be an elder, but I expect they have you playing in the worship band.

God has been at work putting into play His plan for me. He opened the door for me to answer His call on my life by leading me to International Students, Inc (ISI). God is bringing the future leaders of the world to our colleges and universities so they can experience His love and hear the great news of salvation through Jesus Christ. ISI is impacting the world by reaching out to more than 900,000 international students on campuses across the U.S.

My goal for this year is to enter into full-time ministry as Campus Staff with ISI. Remember, we knew that guy with International Students at university. What was his name? Gary something was always with a crowd of international students. I used to think he was weird, and now I want to do what he was doing. 

Now that I’ve re-connected with you, let’s keep in touch: email, Facebook, LinkedIn, whatever. Here’s my cell number. I get over to Memphis every once in a while. I’ll let you know when my next trip comes your way so we can all go out for some good BBQ.

In Christ,  
